From: Morag.Smith@scotland.gsi.gov.uk

To: Brian MacKenzie

Cc: Carol-Anne.Redpath@scotland.gsi.gov.uk; Brian.Archibald@scotland.gsi.gov.uk;
Jayne.Hollas@scotland.gsi.gov.uk

Subject: Highland-wide LDP

Date: 21 December 2011 14:53:42

Brian

One final reporters progress update for December:
"Reporters Monthly Progress Update for December 2011

The report was delivered to the council on 20 December, three week later than
we had hoped, but within the Scottish Governments overall examination
targets. It has been a complex exercise, and whilst not everyone will be happy
with our recommendations, we hope that our conclusions will help the
understanding of our reasons for making them.

We would like to thank everyone who has taken part in the examination,
whether through sending a representation to the council, responding to our
requests for further information, or taking part in our two public hearings. As
one of the first plans and examinations to be prepared and conducted through
the new legislative system we have been at time feeling our way, but we hope
our report will provide positive direction for the council in what will be a
challenging time delivering its future development plan programme."

Regards

Morag

Morag I Smith
Development Plan Assistant

The Scottish Government

Directorate for Planning and Environmental Appeals
4 The Courtyard

Callendar Business Park

Falkirk

FK1 1XR

Tel: + 44 (0) 1324 696460

Fax: + 44 (0) 1324 696444
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